
Blaire House Bowling League

In The Spotlight
Resident of the Quarter 
is Robert Hamerly. Robert 
has been at Blaire House 
since March of 2016. Mr. 
Hamerly loves to dance 
and socialize. He also loves 
to show kindness to those 
in need and be helpful in 
whatever way that he can.

�Thank you for  
being part of  
our family.

WINTER 2018

Robert Hamerly

Blaire House of Worcester
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DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Faith Bandama	 3300
Director of Nursing: Trish Bolack	 3301
Staff Development Coordinator: 	 3362
Business Office Manager: Jo LeBlanc	 3306
Human Resources: Kristen Sullivan	 3307
Social Worker: Sianeh Konie	 3319
Activity Director: Charleen Forbes	 3305
Admissions Coordinator: Carrie Webster	 5232
Plant Maintenance: Mark Mailoux	 3303
Food Service Director: Edwin Rodriquez	 3302
Housekeeping/Laundry: Luis Pabey	 3304

Family Owned & Operated

Some of our residents showing off their creative skills in pumpkin decorating.

Excitement emerged as the residents prepared to go on a field 
trip October 3rd to Colonial Candle Pin Bowling in Worcester. 
The residents enjoyed themselves, with each of them taking 
turns whisking the ball down the bowling lane. Some would even 
comment on the weight of the ball as they held it and attempted 
to prepare to roll the ball. Others were excited and immediately 
plunged into the task ahead with the goal of knocking the ten 
pins down and getting a strike. With added participation this 
could be the beginning of the Blaire House Bowling League.

THE ORIGIN OF HALLOWEEN
Halloween traces its beginning to the Celtic festival of 
Samhain. The Celtics lived in the areas of Ireland, United 
Kingdom and Northern France some 2,000 years ago. They 
believed that during the Eve of the Festival of Samhain the 
dead returned to earth. Costumes were worn and treats were 
left as a way to appease the roaming spirits. 
As time passed the holiday was adopted by the Christian 
religion and became known as All Hallows Eve. Halloween 
is now an American holiday. Practiced by Irish immigrants, 
Halloween’s popularity soared in the 19th century and has 
become even more popular in the 20th and 21st century.

BLAIRE HOUSE OF WORCESTER 
WELCOMES OUR NEW EMPLOYEES

Shawn Canon - Rehab
Miriam Irving - LPN

Kedjijah Millien - Activities
Holly Pierce - LPN

Residents bowling hoping for a strike: to the left is Charles,  
in the middle is Priscilla and Gloria is on the right.

“One kind word can warm three winter months.” 
— Proverb


